
Sunday, July 29th  |  3 - 6 pm
22500 Ingram Lane NW

Salem, OR 97304

Thank you for reserving tickets to our Elton Garden Party. We look forward to sharing this special 
afternoon with you and showcasing the new 2016 Elton vintage.

For questions or returns, please call the winery at (503) 588-9463 or email info@wvv.com. We cannot offer 
refunds after July 27th.

Garden party


